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12th October, 1933.

Dear Sirs,

I shall be obliged if you will kindly
favour me with a reply to the enquiry contained in
my letter of the 8th August last relative to the
Special Survey No.3 and the Boiler Survey of the
steamer "IJORA",

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Glerk to the
Classification Committee.

liessrs. Sovtorgflot.
! Petrovka 3,
MOSCOW, Russia.
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